
 
Domingo Y. Castillo has been employed with the Department of Labor Wage-Hour division since June of 
2000.  He started his career with Wage-Hour out of the Dallas District Office where he worked as a 
Wage-Hour Investigator for nine years.  As a Wage-Hour Investigator he conducted numerous 
investigations under the various laws enforced by the Wage-Hour Division.  
 
From May of 2009 – to June of 2011, he worked as an Assistant District Director in both the New Orleans 
and Oklahoma City District Offices.  In this capacity he assisted both offices to meet its goals and 
obligations for the fiscal years.  More importantly, he supervised the work of experienced Wage-Hour 
Investigators and in the development and training of newly hired investigators. 
 
 In 2011 he transferred back to the Dallas District Office to serve in the newly created position of 
Community Outreach & Resource Planning Specialist.  In this position he has and continues to work with 
other Federal Agencies, State Agencies, Consular Offices of various Foreign Embassies, Employer 
Associations of various Industries, Worker Advocacy Groups, and Non-Profit Organizations in various 
capacities – with the goal of educating employers about their responsibilities under the laws enforced 
and educating workers about their rights and responsibilities under the laws enforced by Wage-Hour.  
And lastly, Mr. Castillo has been the recipient of numerous Secretary of Labor Awards in all positions 
held with the agency. 
 


